
For Immediate Release 
June 24, 2019 
 
Contact: 
Leslie Ruble, 831-600-5050 
leslie@millermaxfield.com 

LAIRD ENDORSED BY FIVE SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY MAYORS 
 
SAN LUIS OPISPO, CA – John Laird, candidate for State Senate, today announced endorsements by five 
mayors who represent cities in San Luis Obispo County, including Morro Bay Mayor John 
Headding, Grover Beach Mayor Jeff Lee, Paso Robles Mayor Steve Martin, Arroyo Grande Mayor Caren 
Ray Russom, and San Luis Obispo Mayor Heidi Harmon. 
 
Laird is running to succeed Senator Bill Monning (D-Carmel), who will be termed out in 2020. The 
primary will be held in March 2020, followed by the general election in November. The filing period 
closes at the end of 2019. 
 
"In over a decade of public service, I have never known a more honest or dedicated representative than 
John Laird,” said Russom. “He has always made connecting with his constituents a top priority — not 
just when he's running for office, but all the time." 
 
“John Laird recognizes the importance of preserving the natural beauty of the Central Coast, 
including protecting the ocean and creating options for non-polluting energy generation," said 
Headding. “I look forward to the opportunity to work with him on all our local needs in the State 
Senate.”  
 
To learn more about John Laird, 
visit www.LairdforCASenate.com or www.Facebook.com/LairdforCASenate/. 
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